
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
2 March 2018 

 
National Registry Board of Directors Has Openings for Members-at-Large 

 
COLUMBUS, OH — 2 March 2018 — The Board of Directors of the National Registry of 
Emergency Technicians is seeking qualified applicants for the Educator-at-Large position. This 
position serves a four-year term and Board members are required to attend two Board of 
Directors meetings each year. Board members may also be requested to serve on committees, 
requiring additional meetings or conference calls.  
 
Candidates for this position are expected to have demonstrable experience in provision of 
Emergency Medical Services education, leadership, and in the provision of emergency care. 
Previous involvement in National Registry initiatives is preferred.  
 
To be considered for either position, interested parties should send a cover letter and 
curriculum vitae to the Board Nominations Committee Chair, Debbi Cason, at 
board@nremt.org. Submissions received after March 31, 2018 will not be considered.  
  
From the received applications, the Nominations Committee will select a slate of qualified 
candidates. Elections will be held at the June meeting of the Board of Directors, and terms 
will be effective immediately.  
 
 

### 
 
About the National Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians 
Since its founding in 1970, the National Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians (NREMT) has offered the 
nation assurance that the men and women providing emergency treatment in the out-of-hospital setting are 
capable of providing the care that patients and their loved ones deserve. As the Nation’s EMS Certification 
organization, the NREMT provides psychometrically-valid proof of entry-level competence for Nationally Certified 
EMS personnel through rigorous cognitive and psychomotor examinations. National EMS Certification is offered 
at four levels and must be maintained biennially by demonstrating continued education and skills competence. 
To date, the NREMT has certified more than 1.8 million EMS professionals.  
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